REPORT OF CONVENTION COMMITTEE
Wednesday, September 20, 5:30PM

Meeting called to order by Chairman Mike Heather at 5:34PM.
Committee members were acknowledged.

The Convention Committee duties this year included arranging for
meeting rooms and audio visual equipment, manning and stocking a
hospitality suite, providing an office with word processing and
photo copying capabilities, scheduling transportation and pool
facilities for training, certifying delegates, and other various
tasks both of import and the mundane!!!

We wish to gratefully acknowledge the help of Gulf Masters
swimming, and Kris Wingenroth especially, for their help contacting
and negotiating with the various contractors with which we had to
deal. Thanks also to Russell Groceries for their kind and generous
donation of food and drink. A particular thank you to President
Mel Goldstein for his active participation early in the year.

We have been in contact with representatives from Orlando, Florida
and the convention outlook there next year is indeed bright. They
seem to be an aggressive, active group, and we expect to have an
excellent experience.
U.S.A.S conventions in the future are:

1996 - Orlando, Florida - September 8 - 15

1997 - Burlingame, California

1998 - Cincinnati, Ohio
Meeting adjourned at 6:00PM
Respectfully submitted,

Mike Heather



